Minister Dacic receives delegation of Indian journalists visiting Serbia
Wednesday, 18 July 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today the delegation of Indian journalists visiting Serbia.

The Head of Serbian diplomacy expressed his satisfaction at the fact that this year marked 70th
anniversary since the establishment of diplomatic relations between our two countries and
underlined that the relations between Serbia and India were good and void of outstanding
issues.

Minister Dacic also informed his interlocutors about the opportunities for deepening cooperation
between the two countries in different areas such as agriculture, IT industry, culture, tourism
and sport.




